
 

 

 

 
 

19th January 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Shrek’s Adventure 

On Friday 10th February we are planning to take year 1 to the Shrek’s Adventure (Riverside Building, County 
Hall, Westminster Bridge Rd, London, SE1 7PB) for the children to participate in a fairy-tale adventure at 
the venue. 

The children will be travelling by train from Bexleyheath station to London Charing Cross. We will then 
proceed to the venue on foot walking across the River Thames via the Hungerford Bridge.  We will leave the 
school at 09.45am and we aim to be back by the end of the school day.  Children will be required to wear 
full uniform and bring a waterproof jacket. 

There will be a charge of £6.00 per child for entry to Shrek’s Adventure. 

 We will require a small number of adult helpers to accompany us on the visit. If you would be interested in 
helping please indicate this on the reply slip below. 

If your child usually has a school meal on a Wednesday, we will provide them with a free packed lunch 
instead.  Please confirm on the reply slip which lunch your child would like. If you are providing your own 
packed lunch from home, then please put it in a disposable carrier bag (remember no sweets, glass bottles 
or fizzy drinks). 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Jordan 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return the permission slip and money by Thursday 26th January 2017 
Year 1 Shrek’s Adventure - 10th February 2017 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………… Class…………………………………………….. 

I give permission for my child to go to Shrek’s Adventure at Riverside Building, Westminster Bridge Rd, SE1  

 My child requires a ham roll lunch / cheese roll lunch / provide my own 

 I am/am not able to accompany the trip. 

(Please circle as applicable) 

Parent/Carers Signed ………………………………………………………………………… Date …………………………………… 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


